
 
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Indiana University South Bend Speech-Language Pathology Program formally 
invites community members to attend a Virtual Public Meeting during the 

candidacy accreditation site visit for the new, developing Master’s of Science in 
Speech-Language Pathology.  

During this public meeting, stakeholders are welcome to offer questions, 
comments, and concerns regarding the program’s candidacy status.  

 

When:  Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 5:00-5:30 p.m. 

Location:  Virtual Zoom meeting 

Contact:  Please RSVP by emailing Jennifer Essig, Program Director at 
jessig@iu.edu with your name, email address, and phone number. 
The Zoom link will then be sent to those who RSVP.  

 
If you would like to provide comments but are unable to attend this public 
meeting, you can submit your written comments through the Council on 

Academic Programs in Audiology & Speech-Language Pathology Call for Public 
Comments website at  

https://caa.asha.org/programs/call-for-public-comments/ 
 

The SLP Program appreciates your input and participation! 
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